
1

Jeff Watson

From: Keli Bender <krd.keli@fairpoint.net>
Sent: Monday, April 08, 2013 8:22 AM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Bach

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good morning Jeff, 
In regards to the Bach boundary line adjustment, BL-13-00002, all conditions set forth in the KRD 
General Guidelines have been met. Let me know if you need anything further. 
Keli 


